
Cook, Sara


From: Cook, Sara


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 5:35 PM


To: christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov


Subject: NOAA Statement on NWS Alabama Tweet


Hi Chris,


I'm seeing a statement going around from NOAA about the NWS Birmingham tweet from Sunday. Can I


receive a copy? Additionally, I'd love to be added to your press email list.


Thank you,


Sara


Sara Cook


CBS News


(512) 653-0186


cooks@cbsnews.com
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